
The University of Eastern Pangasinan (UEP) is proud to announce the

substantial impact of RA 10931 for the 1st Semester of Academic Year 2024-2025, also

known as the Universal Access to Quality Tertiary Education. This legislation provides

crucial financial aid to students, enabling them to pursue higher education regardless of

their financial background.

Proportion of Students Receiving Financial Aid:

UEP has a total of 15,342 officially enrolled students for this semester. Out of these,

15,164 students are qualified to receive financial aid under the provisions of RA 10931.

Proportion = Number of students receiving financial aid × 100 = 98.84%
Total number of enrolled students

This means that approximately 98.84% of UEP students are receiving financial

aid to attend university because of poverty under RA 10931 for the 1st Semester AY

2024-2025. This substantial proportion highlights the significant impact of the Universal

Access to Quality Tertiary Education Act in providing educational opportunities to

students from economically disadvantaged backgrounds.
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This initiative is directly aligned with Sustainable Development Goal 1 (No

Poverty). By ensuring that nearly all students have access to free higher education,

UEP is playing a crucial role in breaking the cycle of poverty. Education is a powerful

tool for socioeconomic mobility, enabling students from low-income families to gain the

skills and knowledge needed for better job opportunities and improved economic

prospects. As more students graduate and enter the workforce, they are not only able to

support themselves and their families but also contribute to the overall economic

development of their communities.

Through this financial support, UEP continues to uphold its commitment to

making education accessible for all and to contributing towards the reduction of poverty

in the community. This aligns with the global agenda of ending poverty in all its forms

everywhere by 2030, ensuring that no one is left behind.






